This is an enlargement reproduced from Photograph No. 4.
Taken in the early summer of 1946 from the top of a Canadian
Pacific Rallway box car parked on the yard track close to the
east end of Black siding the photograph looks generally west.
The track to the immediate right or north of the yard track on
which the rallway cars are parked is the passing track, wlith
the Canadian Paclific Raillway maln line track immediately to the
right of the passing track. To the right of the main line track
and reaching into the background work can be seen in progress
for the new railway yard being built by the Canadian Pacific
Raillway to serve Kimberly Clark's proposed mill. Several of the
yard tracks have been laid and ballasting is 1n progress.




